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5.2 RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE EXPERT TEAM ON HUMAN RESOURCES 
DEVELOPMENT, EDUCATION AND TRAINING (CDP-ET-HRDET) 

5.2(1) Recommendations from CDP-ET-HRDET for inclusion in the report of 
chair to EC-73 

Based on the discussions held by the CDP-ET-HRDET with active involvement of the WMO 
Education and Training Office, several recommendations for inclusion in the report of CDP chair 
to EC-73 were outlined: 

1. The Secretary-General is requested to hold SYMET 14 this year.  
 
2. The WMO Secretariat should take into account the recommendations of the WMO Global 
Campus Event “Responding to Challenges Beyond the New Normal” (held online 20-22 January 
2020).  

3. Given the need for closer collaboration between the TDs in education and training, to ask EC-
73 to set-up a programme of targeted fellowships to address the gaps in training. 

4. As a way of developing resources for leadership of NMHSs, to recommend EC-73 to request 
the Secretary-General to prepare a publication on Leadership and Management, based on 
experience of the training programmes organized by WMO in collaboration with Meteorological 
Services of Singapore for Regional Associations II and V since 2018. 

5.2(2) Recommendations from CDP-ET-HRDET for consideration by the Task 
Team on WMO Capacity Development Strategy 

The following recommendations have a longer-term character and may be offered for 
consideration by the Task Team on WMO Capacity development Strategy: 

1. Education and training in hydrology, meteorology and related sciences is offered by a number 
of universities and corporate training institutions. The WMO Secretariate needs to embark on 
advisory services to assist training institutions deal with current and future challenges of 
delivering education and training activities. 
 
2. It is recommended that the WMO Secretariate promotes closer collaboration between the 
academic and corporate institutions and NMHSs in developing competencies and research in the 
fields of education and training. 

3. It is recommended that CDP takes note of the ongoing review process of BIP-M and BIP-MT 
and make comments accordingly as necessary as a contribution to the process.  
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